
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Autumn Term 

Friday 28th October 2016 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you to all parents who attended parent    

consultations this week. It was lovely to be able to 

share your child’s work and progress over the 

course of this half term.   

We are all looking forward to our half term break 

next week.  Next half term we have new after 

school clubs starting including an art and craft 

club, hockey and indoor athletics. Please see       

separate  letter for details. 

Two teams of Year Three and Four took part in a 

football tournament at Holmes Chapel Primary 

School on Wednesday after school. Both teams 

played brilliantly and one of our teams won overall.  

Congratulations to all who took 

part. 

 

NEW School Meals 

Menu 

The new school meals 

menu will begin after 

half term on Monday 

7th November. Please go to the school website to 

view the menu in full. 

Brereton Preschool Fashion Show  

Come along to the Brereton  

Preschool fashion show being held in 

the school hall on Wednesday 30th 

November starting at 7.30. For more 

details see the calendar on the school 

website. 

Operation 

Christmas Child.  

We are appealing for your help to pack a shoebox 

gift to send to needy children around the world. 

Please bring your decorated shoeboxes full of 

goodies to the school office by Wednesday 9th 

November. For more information about the shoe-

box appeal go to www.samaritans-purse.org.uk and 

follow the links for Operation  Christmas Child. 

We have had several reports of head lice in school. 

Please check your child’s hair over the half term 

break and treat any head lice or eggs accordingly. 

Key Dates 

Friday 28th October - Year 3 Class Assembly  

Friday 11th November - Remembrance Service 

Wednesday 16th November - Year 6 Beatles  

Museum 

Thursday 17th November - Year 2 Nantwich  

Museum 

Friday 18th November - Year 5 Class Assembly 

 

 

 

This week I would like to share with you 

feedback from Nick Gibbs, MP, Minister 

of State for School Standards. 

 

He wrote to the school to congratulate 

us on our Phonics results stating that we 

are in the top 8% of primary schools in 

the country. 

 

It is lovely to receive recognition of the 

hard work that the staff put in to       

ensure that our children make super   

progress in their learning. 


